




April 22, 2024


TIBURON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Tiburon Fire Protection District is seeking applications for the position of member of the Board of Directors.  The Board meets the 2nd Wednesday of every month, 6:30 p.m.

Interested applicants must reside within the Tiburon Fire Protection District’s jurisdiction and should contact Chief Richard Pearce at rpearce@tiburonfire.org to send a letter of interest and resume.

Applications must be received no later than 12:00PM, Friday, May 3, 2024.
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TIBURON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

1679 TIBURON BOULEVARD, TIBURON, CALIFORNIA 94920
TELEPHONE (415) 435-7200 FAX: (415) 435-7205

RICHARD PEARCE, FIRE CHIEF

PROTECTING THE COMMUNITIES OF BELVEDERE AND TIBURON




